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2023-07-01 08:17
PH 1 - 2. Rezoning: 5526-
5592 Granville Street and 
1498 West 39th Avenue

Support

I've lived in this neighborhood for 8 years, next to one house that's been 
empty for 7 of those, and another 4-bedroom occupied by a single person. 
Meanwhile Granville St is congested during both rush hours by commuters 
who have to live in an outlying suburb.

A "Greenest city", as Vancouver wishes to be, needs increased density in its 
core area, and after visiting cities like Paris, Berlin, and Vienna in the last few 
years, I find the proposed development healthier for the city and its people 
than an island of high rises cut off from the rest of the fabric of the city. You 
can even go over to Fraser St. around 29th to see what these buildings look 
like.

Eric Promislow Shaughnessy

2023-06-24 17:19
PH 1 - 2. Rezoning: 5526-
5592 Granville Street and 
1498 West 39th Avenue

Support I am highly in favour of this rezoning. It is a great spot for new rental housing, 
especially below-market housing. I wish more units could be below-market. Léa Monty

2023-06-27 22:27
PH 1 - 2. Rezoning: 5526-
5592 Granville Street and 
1498 West 39th Avenue

Support

I've submitted these same comments for other rezoning applications, but 
they're just as true here. As a recent university graduate, I am finding that 
the housing crisis is pricing me out of Vancouver - the city I have grown up in. 
I am sure many other young people like me share the same sentiment. For 
this reason I will always strongly support building more housing, for all 
income levels. The population is growing in Canada, and these people need 
homes - we're not going to solve the lack of housing by rejecting attempts to 
build more housing.

Jesse Li Marpole
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